

September 27, 2016

St Vladmir Orthodox Church 9900 Jackson Rd Dexter, MI 48130

Dear Friends:

Thank you for your donation of School Kits to Church World Service. They have helped individuals and families touched by disaster feel a little more "normal" – and a lot less alone – by providing some of the basic essentials for everyday living.

Disasters can strike anywhere, anytime. And they can take many forms: tornadoes, earthquakes, civil conflict, drought, hurricanes and more. That's why CWS puts a high priority on being prepared. Here at home or overseas, when tragedy comes calling, your donations ensure that help is never far behind.

Learn more about the power of your compassion at cwskits.org.

Please know that your gifts are helping people when they need it the most.

With deepest gratitude,

Rev. John L. McCullough

President and CEO